
Orcutt Union School District 
500 Dyer Street Orcutt, CA 93455 

 
Public Hearing Notice 

 

Potential Composition of Trustee-Area Election System 
Commencing with the 2022 Governing Board Election 

 
The public hearing on the potential composition of trustee-area prior to drawing of maps, 
pursuant to Elections Code Section 10010, Subdivision (a)(1), (First Hearing) of the Orcutt 
Union School District will be held at the Orcutt Union School District Office Board Room at 500 
Dyer Street, Orcutt, California, on Wednesday, August 11, 2021, at 6pm. 

The public is invited to participate and provide public input.  Written comments may be 
submitted to contactus@orcuttschools.net and will be accepted until 3pm the day of the meeting. 

More information is available at www.Orcuttschools.net or by calling 805-980-8900. 
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